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The Lapwai School District is seeking substitute teachers for immediate employment with newly 

increased competitive pay rates. You do not need to be a certified teacher to qualify. This 

rewarding opportunity pays $85 per day for non-certified substitutes and $100 per day for 

certified substitutes. Long-term substitutes receive retroactive pay of $110.00 per day after 30 

consecutive days. We pay all of the required background check fees as well. We are also seeking 

substitutes in food service, transportation, and custodial departments. Please visit our district 

website to apply at www.lapwaidistrict.org. You can also apply in person at 404 S. Main Street 

in Lapwai. Our offices are located in the back of the Lapwai High School gym lobby.  

 

Spring assessment windows are quickly approaching. It is critical that all students are present 

and on time each day to prepare for success. The Idaho State Achievement Test is not only a 

required component to graduation, it is an opportunity for students to demonstrate what they 

know and are able to do. You child’s teachers will be working diligently in the coming weeks to 

prepare students to be successful. Please schedule doctor appointments outside of school hours. 

Thank you for scheduling family trips during school holidays. Thank you for your partnership in 

regular and punctual attendance to ensure all students reach their full potential.  

 

http://www.lapwaidistrict.org/

